
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CANCELATION 
N O T I C E 

 
 

 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

WESTPORT WESTON HEALTH DISTRICT 
 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Westport Weston Health District Board of 
Directors scheduled for Monday, DECEMBER  9, 2019, at 7:30 PM has been 
canceled. 
 
 
      Sincerely 
 
 
 
      Mark A. R. Cooper, MPH, RS 
      Ex-officio, Secretary Treasurer 


